—NSDS NEWSLETTER—

North Shore Dance Sudio's Annual Nutcracker will be held at
Germantown High School Auditorium on Satuday, November
20th & Sunday, November 2Ist. Shows at 12pm & 4pm!!

northshore-dancestudio.com




Please as a friendly REMINDER : Park ONLY in Parking Stalls that
are marked! Please do NOT make up your own parking spot!
This causes many problems for cars that are entering and
exiting the parking lot!!

FOOD Don't Forget to DONATE an item or TWO to the North
Shore Dance Studio Food Drive!l Find out what team

you are on and make sure it goes into the correct bin!

D R IVE!! November Ist - 18th
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